

My Ref: KR/MT

Your Ref:

Contact: Katie Rush/Mark Traynor

Tel: 0141 618 2883

Email: katie.rush@renfrewshire.gov.uk

mark.traynor@renfrewshire.gov.uk

Date: 09 February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Family Learning with Music - Johnstone High School

I am writing to you with information of an exciting new project, funded through Creative Scotland's Youth Music Initiative. Family Learning with Music provides an opportunity for families to learn a new skill together.

The project will deliver Samba/percussion sessions on Wednesdays after school. No prior musical experience or knowledge is necessary – sessions will be fun and relaxed, and instruments are provided. Parents/carers, along with siblings are very welcome to attend. This project is aimed at the families of S1/S2 pupils.

Please complete the online registration form - <u>Family Learning with Music</u> or return the tear off slip below, choosing the session slot that best suits.

				,	3			
Your	s sir	ncer	ely,					

Katie Rush

Katie Rush

Youth Music Initiative Development Officer

## YMI Family Learning: Samba/Percussion

Please tick your preferred time slot below:

Wednesdays	Please tick below
3:05pm – 3.50pm	
4pm – 4:45pm	

Pupil name	
Class	
Pupil Glow Email	
Parent/Carer name	
Parent/Carer signature	
Parent/Carer email	

Please return this tear off slip to the school office by Monday 20th February.